



Tuesday, 4th April, 2017, 1pm - 3pm

Conference Room, East Suffolk House, Riduna Park, Station Road, Melton, Woodbridge, IP12 1RT

Come to this meeting and talk about how to make a difference to the lives of disabled people.

Everyone is welcome!

Talk about Housing with Paul Little, Head of Strategic Commissioning, Adult & Community Services, SCC, Cllr Richard Kerry, SCDC, and Jack O'Sullivan, Housing Enabler, SCDC. A representative from Flagship Housing has also been invited.



Discuss the facilities at East Suffolk House with Mark Speller, Building Manager.



Talk about the potential development of the Disability Advice Centre East Suffolk with Jen Morcom, Manager.



Plus regular updates on specific issues







For further information or to give us your details, please telephone: 01394 274345 or email: jen.morcom@daseastsuffolk.org.uk